
 

 
Palos Verdes High School 

600 Cloyden Road 
Palos Verdes Estates, CA 90274 

310-378-8471 
 CAPITOL CONVOY APPLICATION  

APRIL 18-19, 2017 
 
Thank you for your interest in Capitol Convoy! If selected, you will be invited to represent Palos 
Verdes High School in a lobbying trip to Sacramento on Tuesday and Wednesday, April 18-19, 
2017. The purpose of this trip is to work as a team with parents, teachers, administrators and 
other students to present and discuss PVPUSD’s lobbying points with legislative representatives. 
Airfare, hotel, transportation and most meals will be covered by PTSA.   
 
Please type your responses directly into this Word document, answer the questions below, and 
return via email to julietrell@cox.net.  
 
Return the completed form via email by Monday, January 23rd.  If you have any questions 
or concerns please contact Julie Trell at julietrell@cox.net or Megan Wescott at 
meganwescott@cox.net   
 
Interviews will be conducted by appointment only the third/fourth week of January 2017. 
 
Name:   
Email address: 
Cell phone number: 
Grade level: 
Have you applied to go to Capitol Convoy before and if so, when? (Yes / No) 
Have you attended Capitol Convoy in the past and if so, when? (Yes / No) 
 
Please answer the questions below (2-3 sentence answers, please):   

 
 

1. Do you have an interest in Government? If so, please provide your background, 
experiences, or school courses that have inspired or motivated this interest. 

 

2. What school or extra-curricular activities exhibit your ability to be a leader? 
 

3. What do you think are the most important issues facing California Education? 
 
 

4. What can a constituent do to influence legislation? 
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